OND Family Movie Night

Quincy Notre Dame invites your family to join us for a free outdoor viewing

of Cars 3 on our large digital scoreboard.

Thursday, September 27, 2018

7:00 p.m.
(Gates open at 6:30 p.m.)

Quincy Notre Dame High School
(Advance Physical Therapy Field)

Please bring your blanket to enjoy the movie from the field. Bleacher seating
will also be available. (Please, no chairs on the field.)

QND will provide light refreshments, but feel free to bring your own snacks to enjoy in the
bleachers or our designated snack area. (Water is the only snack or drink allowed on field.)

*In the event of inclement weather, we will show Cars 3 in the
QND gymnasium on the large video board.*

For more information contact Erin Stegeman at
217.224.2598 or estegeman@qndhs.org.

www.quincynotredame.org




